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To whom it may concern 

 

As an owner of a staffing company for the past 15 years and over 25 years in 

staffing, i can not be more opposed to a potential legislation as House Bill 1549. Our 

sole business is to identify, evaluate, and present qualified candidates for critical 

positions with our customers. i find it fundamentally wrong for government to set 

"caps" on the staffing industry medical or non-medical pricing. Our industry provides 

hope, employment and makes significant  investments to do so. Our industry also 

takes on significant liability in doing so.  

 

Profitability should not be mandated by government, just as government should not 

be there to save a business that loses market share and profit. Medical Staffing 

companies provide a critical resource ; patient care and comfort. Putting CAPS in 

place is wrong not only for the staffing industry, but for all businesses.  


